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From: *Maher, William D.' <william.maher@exeloncorp.com>
To: 'Duke Wheeler (E-mail)" <dxwinrc.gov>, 'McDowell Bruce (E-mail)'
<mcdowell5@ llnl.gov>
Date: 9/18/03 2:54PM
Subject: Procedure Change to Address SHPO Issues

We have started the review process for changing the Environmental Evaluation
procedure to address some concerns related to historical and archeological
properties. It is not anticipated that this review cycle will last long.

This procedure, as currently written, says that when disturbing ground at
locations not previously disturbed, precautionary measures shall be taken to
ensure that sites listed or eligible for listing in the National Register of
Historic Places are not impacted. The evaluator is to review the FES-OL and
supplements, FES-CP, Environmental Report to the NRC and supplements, and/or
Appendix B to Technical Specifications to obtain information pertaining to
the archeological significance of the location when ground will be
disturbed. If the document review indicates the NRC has previously
evaluated the location when ground will be disturbed as not significant,
then no further action Is needed. Otherwise, the reviewer is to contact the
State Historic Preservation Office for guidance on how to proceed prior to
initiating the ground disturbance.

I will inform you when the change has been finalized. If you should have
any questions in the meantime, please feel free to contact me at any time.

Bill
610.765.5939

This e-mail and any of its attachments may contain Exelon Corporation
proprietary information, which is privileged, confidential, or subject
to copyright belonging to the Exelon Corporation family of Companies.
This e-mail is intended solely for the use of the individual or entity
to which it is addressed. If you are not the intended recipient of this
e-mail, you are hereby notified that any dissemination, distribution,
copying, or action taken in relation to the contents of and attachments
to this e-mail is strictly prohibited and may be unlawful. If you have
received this e-mail in error, please notify the sender immediately and
permanently delete the original and any copy of this e-mail and any
printout. Thank You.

CC: 'Polaski, Fred W.' <fred.polaski@exeloncorp.com>, 'Nosko, John M.'
<john.nosko@exeloncorp.com>, 'Fulvio, Albert A.' <albert.fuMo@exeloncorp.com>


